

CAROL FLEMING, President TRACEY-ANN NELSON, Executive Director

June 7, 2021

Dr. Greg Murry, Chair c/o Arkansas Professional Licensure Standards Board #4 State Capitol Mall, Box 30 Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Dr. Greg Murry and Members of the PLSB Committee:

On behalf of the Arkansas Education Association (AEA), I am pleased to submit Ms. Brenda Brown for re-appointment to represent Classroom teachers and AEA on the Professional Licensure Standards Board for a full three-year term. Brenda is a classroom teacher at _J. F. Wahl Elementary School in the Helena-West Helena School District. She was previously approved to serve a three-year term and is eligible for re-appointment.

Ms. Brown's contact information is listed below.

Brenda Brown 1219 E Baldwin West Helena, Arkansas 72390-2115

Cell: (870) 816-6013

Email: twinsbrenda83@gmail.com

Feel free to contact me if additional information is needed.

Sincerely,

Carol B. Fleming, MS, CCC-SLP

AEA President

cc: Karli Saracini, Assistant Commissioner

Members of the Professional Licensure Standards Board